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DCR Recreational Advisory: Walden Pond State Reservation  
   

WHAT:         On Monday, January 20, 2025, the Department of Conservation and 
Recreation (DCR) will begin construction of the bathhouse at Walden 
Pond State Reservation in the Town of Concord. Fencing will be erected 
around the construction area starting on Monday, January 20, and the 
path from Walden Street to the main beach may be closed periodically to 
accommodate this work. The project is expected to be completed in fall 
2025.  

  

WHERE:      Walden Pond State Reservation in the Town of Concord  

   

WHEN:          Monday, January 20, 2025 – fall 2025  

  
  

###   
 

mailto:Brenna.Galvin@mass.gov

